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 Daniel Zubaida OBJ2015/1635/P 15/04/2015  09:40:44 My main objection with this application is around the unnecessary need for a staff room. This is 

another private school in the Fitzjohn's/Arkwright area that wants to increase its student numbers to 

generate more money for itself. These private schools do little for the local community if anything and 

will just add more children to an already overcrowded area. If this was a public school doing public 

good then this would be far more palatable but this is clearly just to satisfy rich residents of other 

boroughs outside of Hampstead. This is a terrible idea and should be rejected out of hand. The 

extension of the basement will set  dangerous precedent in the area - what's to stop everyone excavating 

underground?
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